
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

      Wednesday, November 2, 2022 

3 or 4 Way Chili Spaghetti, Kidney Beans, 

Diced Onions, Shredded Cheese, Oyster 

Crackers, Glazed Carrots, Veggie Boats with 

Dip, Mandarin Oranges, Fresh Fruit, Milk  

Cheese Bites, Marinara Sauce, 

Steamed Broccoli, Garden Salads, 

Applesauce, Fresh Fruit, Milk  

Chicken or Cheese Quesadilla, Salsa Cups, 

Sour Cream, Refried Beans, Corn, 

Peach Cups, Frozen Sidekicks, Milk  

Hot Dog or Cheese Coney, Roasted Potatoes, 

Diced Onions, Shredded Cheese, Carrots and 

Celery with Dip, Pear Cups, Fresh Fruit, Milk  

Roast Beef with Gravy, Dinner Rolls, 

Mashed Potatoes, Green Beans, 

Pineapple Tidbits, Fresh Fruit, Milk  

Chicken Nuggets, Mac & Cheese, 

Baked Beans, Veggie Boats with Dip, 

Mandarin Oranges, Fresh Fruit, Milk  

Grilled Cheese, Tomato Soup, 

Oyster Crackers, Garden Salads, 

Applesauce, Fresh Fruit, Milk  
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2022-2023 SCHOOL THEME 

8:15 - Mass (grades 5-8) 

2:15-3:00 - Homework Buddies 

                        (students must be signed up to attend) 

NO BUS SERVICE (Election Day) 

2:15-3:30 - Children's Choir Rehearsal (grade 4) 

6:00-7:30 - First Reconciliation Retreat (church) 

END OF FIRST TRIMESTER! 

8:15 - Mass (grades k-4) 

1:00 - BSS Veteran’s Day Prayer Service (church) 

2:15-3:15 - BSS Dance Club (Undercroft) 

3:30-5:00 - Challenge Club (Undercroft) 

2:15-3:15 - Math Counts 

2:15-3:30 - Children's Choir Rehearsal (grades 5-8) 

2:15-3:15 - BSS Dance Club (Undercroft) 

REMINDER: MOTHER-SON MASS AND 

KICKBALL TOURNAMENT ARE THIS SUNDAY! 

(registration closes 11/2 -  click here!) 

 SPIRITWEAR DAY 

2:15-3:15 - Junior High Quick Recall Practice 

2:15-3:15 - Sixth Grade Quick Recall Practice 

 SPIRITWEAR DAY 

2:15-3:15 - Junior High Quick Recall Practice 

2:15-3:15 - Sixth Grade Quick Recall Practice Throughout the school year, we are encouraging 
our students to be “all in” with school, church, 
extra-curriculars, and everything that they are 

involved in. Our school and parish are committed 
to being examples of this message every day.  

We expect our students to always give the best of 
themselves and be fully present and involved in 

whatever they do here at Blessed Sacrament! 

Thank you for your support! 

 

http://school.bssky.org/calendar.aspx
https://docs.google.com/document/d/16-dcWrJuAAuqJkNVuFzW8BMq4XFE3zPzZIML2TX9WMo/edit?usp=sharing
http://school.bssky.org/cafeteria.aspx
http://www.bssboosters.com/
https://app.sycamoreschool.com/index.php?schoolid=2610
https://www.artsonia.com/schools/school.asp?id=139726
https://blessed-sacrament-parent-club.square.site/product/mother-son-kickball-tournament/59?cs=true&cst=custom


Dear Families and Friends, 

This morning after mass, we announced our Christian Student Awards. These awards are special because they are 

chosen by the student’s peers. We ask our students to identify those students who are most Christ-like in their words 

and actions. Thank you to these students for setting such a good example, for their families in guiding their formation, 

and for our good God in reaching their hearts. 

Today is All Soul’s Day, and so we prayed at mass together for the faithful departed. We prayed especially for Anne 

Marie Gieske, and her family. This afternoon, we will be saying the rosary at 3:30 as usual for Adoration, but we will be 

praying especially for her. While she attended Beechwood schools, she was a member of the Challenge Girls Club from 

5th-8th grade, and then became a leader. The Challenge Girls Club will be leading the rosary at 5:30 p.m. today to pray 

for her and her family. I hope you can join us. 

Prayerfully, 

Mrs. Aideen Briggs 

Principal, Blessed Sacrament School 

 

“When you share your last crust of bread with a beggar, you mustn’t behave as though you were throwing a bone to a 

dog. You must give humbly, and thank him for allowing you to have a part in his hunger.” 

- Giovanni Guareschi 

 

 

 

 

That this is the time of year where I am taking families around on tours of our wonderful school? If you see me walking 

around the school with young parents/students in tow, it is because they have requested a tour to learn more about BSS. 

They are observing the behavior of our students, teachers, and other parents who are volunteering. Thank you for your 

respect, kindness and friendliness to our visitors! 



Thumbs Up! 

CONGRATULATIONS to our first trimester 

Christian Student Award winners! 

These students were chosen by their peers for being 

wonderful examples of Christian leadership 

at Blessed Sacrament School. 

We are so proud of all of you! 

4th Grade: Dylan and Sam 

5th Grade: Della and John 

6th Grade: Chloe and Roman 

7th Grade: Ava and James 

8th Grade: Holly and Caleb 





 

 

WE ARE LOOKING FOR PARENT LEADERS 

FOR THE BSS ROBOTICS CLUB 

In the past, this has been an awesome extracurricular 

activity for BSS, and we would love to continue it this year! 

 

Please email Mrs. Briggs at abriggs@bssky.org if you are interested.  

ARE YOU MISSING ANYTHING? 

Our Lost and Found is OVERFLOWING 

with sweatshirts, hoodies, jackets, 

water bottles, uniform items, etc. 

 

 

If your child is missing anything, please have them 

check the rack outside of the cafeteria! Every student at BSS 

passes it on the way to lunch. It’s conveniently located, 

organized, and full of very nice items! 

If you’re in carline or would like to stop by to check during the 

school day, simply sign in at the office and take a look! 

mailto:abriggs@bssky.org


 

INTERESTED IN SOME FRIENDLY COMPETITION 
AND EXERCISE ON THE HARDCOURT? 

 
All parishioners and BSS parents are invited to play basketball 

on Wednesday nights in the BSS basketball gym. 

No commitments required - time of play is dependent on gym usage 

& weekly participation. A waiver is required for participation.  

Contact Chris Pfeiffer for more details at 513-374-6494 

or shoot him an email at cpfeiffer@comey.com.  

mailto:cpfeiffer@comey.com
http://www.ndapandas.org/




Thanksgiving is just around the 
corner, so it’s time to haul out the 
paint, crayons, pens, ink, beads, 
feathers, glitter, sequins and glue 
for The Enquirer's 2022 Dress the 
Turkey competition. 

Four bird creators will win $100 each 
from The Enquirer. Many more artists 
will see their birds featured on 
Cincinnati.com and in The Enquirer 
on Thanksgiving Day, Nov. 24. 

Once you complete your masterpiece, 
send it to us at this link. 

A group of judges from The Enquirer 

and Cincinnati.com newsroom will pick 

a top bird in three age categories: 

12 and under, 13-20, 21 and up, 

as well as the best overall turkey 

winner. 

Mrs. Ernst has talked to all of her classes about entering the 

Cincinnati Enquirer’s Annual Dress A Turkey Contest! 

If your son or daughter would like to enter, they can pick up a 

turkey to color or decorate from Mrs. Ernst in the art room, or you 

can click the turkey image below to print one at home. Then simply 

follow the instructions below to submit their artwork! 

The deadline for entries is November 11 - Good luck to everyone! 

https://bssky.org/wp-content/uploads/DressATurkey2022.docx
https://www.cincinnati.com/
https://cincinnati.gannettcontests.com/Dress-the-Turkey-2022/rounds/1/gallery
https://www.cincinnati.com/




History in our Own Backyard 
Our “History in Our Own Backyard Project” is seeking 

parishioners to be interviewed for a documentary on 

Blessed Sacrament Church.   The digital video will feature 

parish history and personal memories of those in our 

community, especially former pastors, sisters, principals 

and long-time parishioners.   

 

Interviews will be conducted by a 

professional documentarian and 

last roughly  15 minutes at Blessed 

Sacrament Church.  If you or a 

loved one would like to be 

involved, please contact Jennifer 

Summe: jsumme@bscky.org or 

(859) 331-4302 ext 41 

 



Community Events 

CLICK HERE for 

information about 

VIRTUS 

TRAINING 

CLICK HERE for 

BSS CHILDREN’S 

CHOIR 

registration 

CLICK HERE for 

FATIMA 

PROGRAM 

information 

https://www.virtusonline.org/virtus/reg_list2.cfm?theme=0
https://www.virtusonline.org/virtus/reg_list2.cfm?theme=0
https://www.virtusonline.org/virtus/reg_list2.cfm?theme=0
https://www.virtusonline.org/virtus/reg_list2.cfm?theme=0
https://bssky.org/wp-content/uploads/2022-2023-Registration.pdf
https://bssky.org/wp-content/uploads/2022-2023-Registration.pdf
https://bssky.org/wp-content/uploads/2022-2023-Registration.pdf
https://bssky.org/wp-content/uploads/2022-2023-Registration.pdf
https://bssky.org/wp-content/uploads/Fatima-program.pdf
https://bssky.org/wp-content/uploads/Fatima-program.pdf
https://bssky.org/wp-content/uploads/Fatima-program.pdf
https://bssky.org/wp-content/uploads/Fatima-program.pdf


Check us out on Social Media 

Blessed Sacrament School    2407 Dixie Highway, Fort Mitchell, Kentucky 41017  

bssky.org    Diocese of Covington 

A National Blue Ribbon School of Excellence    1994, 2007, 2015, 2021 

 

The mission of Blessed Sacrament school 

is to spiritually, academically, and personally develop active Catholics 

using the Gospel teachings of Jesus Christ.  

https://www.facebook.com/BSSKY  https://www.instagram.com/bss_ky/  https://twitter.com/BSS_KY  

If you would like to submit an article or flyer to our weekly newsletter, please send information to Annie Ernst at annernst@bssky.org. 

All information MUST be submitted by 12:00 pm on Monday to be printed in that week’s newsletter. 

(Submissions made after the deadline will run in the following week’s newsletter.) 

If you have a great idea to share, feedback on an event, questions on upcoming events, or want more information on how to get involved 

please contact the BSS Parents Club at parentsclub@bssky.org.  

A FEW REMINDERS... 
 Please consider keeping a small hand sanitizer in backpacks and lunch boxes 

 Our current arrival and dismissal procedures can be found in the handbook  

 (see page 28) 

 Please make sure that snacks and are peanut-free.  A list of safe options  

 can be found HERE, but please check labels as there may be other items that are 

 not included on this list. 

 Your children are AWESOME and we are SO HAPPY that they are here! 

 

THANK YOU FOR ALL THAT YOU DO EVERY DAY! 

WE APPRECIATE YOU! 

https://www.facebook.com/BSSKY
https://www.facebook.com/BSSKY
https://www.instagram.com/bss_ky/
https://twitter.com/BSS_KY
mailto:parentsclub@bssky.org
https://snacksafely.com/safe-snack-guide/

